
 
 

 

 

23rd August 2021 

 

To Our Stakeholders, 

 

RE: COMMUNICATION OF PROGRESS AND STATEMENT OF CONTINUED 

SUPPORT FOR THE TEN PRINCIPLES OF THE UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL 

COMPACT 

I am honoured to present Strathmore University’s latest communication on progress 

(CoP) and reiterate our support for the ten principles of the UNGC. We continue to 

place particular emphasis on Human Rights, Labour, the Environment and Anti-

Corruption. 

The CoP is incorporated in our annual report for 2019, our latest at this time. It spans 

from page 64 to page 73, although many other sections of the report also make 

reference to these themes. 

We remain committed to the UNGC’s mission and will endeavour to continue 

reporting regularly on our progress. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Vincent Ogutu 

Vice Chancellor Designate 


